

Full Gospel Business Men's Fellowship In Canada National Newsletter

Volune # 5.3 September 4, 2022

Statement and purpose of National Newsletter

TO build a communication bridge between chapters of F.G.B.M.F.I.C. in order to strengthen our cause of reaching the lost and unsaved to the Glory for Jesus Christ, retain and Fulfill the Vision given to our founder, Demos Shakarian.

Objective

To Get EVERY chapter involved to lift up our Lord and Savior and encourage others from coast to coast.

I have been trying to get more people involved in sending in current praise reports of how God is moving through their chapters. The purpose is to incourage others who rreceive this newsletter get involved in their local chapter. God has given each of us gifts that if they are not used are no good to us or anyone. Testimonies and the blood of the Lamb is what brings People to God.

Others need to know that the gift of Love from our Heavenly father is free. The only way to have a heavenly home is through Jesus Christ. That too is free!!!

We have been blessed by getting reports from all provinces from sea to sea which has had a huge impact on encouraging some members to re-join and even attend the prayer meetings being held in their area. Seeing GOD work in this way has encouraged me as well and I am praying to see more Praise reports coming in for the next newsletter. Please remember this is OUR newsletter not mine. PRAISE THE LORD

B.C. News

British Columbia

Contrary to what we think in our minds, God is still moving on the hearts and minds (spirits) in those of us that truly love the Lord and are working to fulfill HIS calling on our lives. In recent months, there has been a stirring up of excitement and enthusiasm toward the " things of God". People are looking for HOPE and we are the people that can offer that Hope, which is in Jesus Christ, our Lord and Saviour, redeemer and Friend. Such an opportunity is coming up shortly in B.C. at the Charis Camp which is being held October 21-23 inclusive. The brochure will be available on line as well as via regular mail to those that request on or are already on our list. If you require more, please send me a request through email and I will forward to you promptly.

Our speaker will be Ian Oliver. Ian has challenged us on several occasions either at Green Bay or Charis Camp in the past and has left us wanting "more". He is an anointed minister, evangelist, pastor and Prophet. We have no doubt that you will be ministered to as you listen and absorb the Word of God being shared Special music will feature Troy MacNaughton from Saskatchewan. Troy is a gifted pianist as well as a Nashville recording artist of Christian songs, many of which are unique to him. He sees his music as a way to convey Jesus'

love, mercy and redemption to the "lost and dying". If you like music and want to commune with God, this can be the spot for you.

Spread the word and invite other men that "need" Jesus in their lives. remember that the Harvest is plentiful but the laborers are few. This will be a great opportunity to add laborers into the field in these end times. Come expecting and you WILL RECEIVE.

Time will be allotted for' pop up testimonies and times of sharing, including John Bergen sharing on the Importance of "Forgiveness in the Face of Terror" which is the title of the book He and his wife authored about their experience on the Mission field. It will touch you in ways you have never had before. We will also hear of a new convert share how he was delivered from drug addiction within the last few months. Bring your own testimony and be prepared to share at a moment's notice.

See you there. Come expecting great things from our God.

B.C. webpage address as follows: www.fgbmfi.bc.ca

submitted by Ken Scarrow

Here is my vision for BC: We see rivers of men flowing to a central place. They are flowing to Jesus. These are the Fellowship members spreading the word of God throughout the province and the country. This will be a catalyst for new FGBMF chapters in our revival

Alberta News

Nothing submittedfrom the Alberta National Director

Saskatchewan News

Letter received from Weyburn Chapter President Mike Grier that they have already got their dates set for the rest of the year. Manitoba News
No Report Submitted
Ontario News
Nothing submitted
Quebec News

Our Deepest symphany goes out to our Quebec National Director and family on the loss of his wife. We rejoice in the knowledge that she has graduated from this world to be with Jesus and rejoice knowing that she has a home in heaven prepared for her.

Atlantic Canada Nothing submitted

FROM the DESK OF THE Editor

Knowing this is the season for re-newed membership and activity in many chapters we still need to know your plans for the coming quarter. Chapters are still closing or starting up, either way it would be nice to tell others about it. NO INPUT - all the weekly prayers are not going to mean much. Just as GOD expects us to converse with him. This Fellowship needs you to converse with us. THANKS FOR YOUR INPUT.